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Oregon State Senate 

900 Court St. NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

Dear Members of the Oregon State Senate, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Senate Bill 210. As an Oregonian, I 

deeply value the principles that guide our state, including fairness, transparency, and 

the well-being of all Oregonians. However, SB 210 stands in direct conflict with these 

values and would have a negative impact on our community. 

I urge you to consider the long-term effects this legislation could have on our state, 

and to reject SB 210 in its current form. I encourage you to listen to the voices of the 

people, as the consequences of this bill would harm Oregonians in ways that cannot 

be overlooked. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Ryder Uetrecht] 

 


